
CATHOLIC DIOCESE OF LANSING 
  228 N. Walnut, Lansing, Michigan  48933 

Parent/Guardian Permission Form for Field Trips 

Dear Parent or Legal Guardian, 

Your daughter is eligible to participate at no cost to one of the Diocese of Lansing Women’s Discernment 
Retreat, located in Brooklyn, MI.  This virtual option will take place under the guidance and supervision of 
Dawn Hausmann, Director of Consecrated Vocations.  The date of the 2021 retreat is Saturday-Sunday, 
March 27-28 2021.   If you have any questions regarding the format of the event please feel free to contact 
Dawn at 517-342-2506 or email her at dhausmann@dioceseoflansing.org.   Once the permission form is 
signed and mailed we will then email you the Zoom link a week prior.

Name of the Event: 
Place:   
Time: 

“Diocesan Women’s Discernment Virtual Retreat”  
Zoom option only 
Beginning on Sat at 8:30am-1pm on Sunday. 

_________________________________ 
Signature of Parent or Guardian 

________________________________  
Printed name of Parent/Guardian
Parent email:____________________  

Relationship to the child: ____________ 
Date: ____________________________ 
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